
50 things to experience before 

you leave Ackworth Howard… 

3. Be a pupil leader on 
one of our many pupil 
leadership groups and 
make a difference!

4. Compete for a 
school sport team in 
any sport.

5. Raise money for our 
partner school in 
Tanzania. 

6. Grow vegetables in 
our garden and cook 
them in our kitchen.

7. Perform, sing and 
dance in the Year 6 
end of year 
production.

8. Decorate an Easter 
bonnet or build an 
egg race vehicle. 

11. Visit the theatre 
to see a play or 
pantomime. 

12. Learn how to 
build a fire and toast 
marshmallows on it. 

13. Dress up for 
World Book Day and 
share your book 
reviews. 

14. Listen to an 
author during a visit 
to school and write 
creatively. 

15. Show resilience 
and learn strategies 
to solve maths 
problems.

16. Sing your heart 
out at Sheffield Arena 
for Young Voices.

19. Complete one of 
our many reading 
challenges. 

20. Learn map 
reading and apply 
your skills on our 
orienteering course. 

21. Attend a 
remembrance day 
service in Ackworth.

22. Perform in the 
Key Stage 1 Christmas 
Nativity play. 

24. Write a letter to a 
celebrity or someone 
you aspire to be.

23. Have your writing 
published in a book as 
a young author. 

9. Visit a castle as 
part of your learning 
in history. 

17. Join the school 
code club and learn 
how to program and 
code. 

25. Compete in a class 
Times Tables 
Rockstars battle.

10. Learn to swim 25 
metres and basic life 
saving skills. 

26. Take a leap of 
faith on the Giant 
Swing at Robinwood 
Residential.

27. Care for and feed 
the school chickens, 
guinea pig and 
tadpoles. 

18. Attend a school 
church service for 
Christmas or Easter.

28. Take part in a 
community litter pick 
to support the village. 

29. Use your right to 
democracy and vote 
in a school election.

30. Earn a certificate  
for completing the 
social action 
challenge. 

31. Visit the houses of 
parliament with the 
school council.

32. Learn about Luke 
Howard the namer of 
the cloud types. 

33. Learn how to ride 
a bike through our 
balanceability lessons.

34. Have a visit from 
the police, fire service 
or health 
professional.

35. Join one of our 
many after school 
activity clubs and take 
part. 

36. Compete in 
Howard’s Got Talent.

37. Become a 
playground buddy and 
look after others. 

38. Donate food to 
the school Food Bank 
and offer service to 
others. 

50. Be nominated for 
living the Christian 
values. 

39. Begin to learn the 
language of Spanish 
through our lessons. 

40. Play a musical 
instrument in a 
musical extravaganza.

41. Earn afternoon 
tea for excellent 
behaviour and 
attitude. 

1. Take part in the 
school sports day and 
win house points. 

42. Work together to 
build a shelter in the 
forest school area. 

43. Visit a place of 
worship on a trip for 
Religious Studies.

44. Visit a museum to 
enhance your learning 
in a topic. 

45. Learn to speak 
some Swahili the 
language of Tanzania.

46. Work together 
with your parents in 
inspire mornings.

47. Retrace the steps 
of St Cuthbert on our 
Northumberland 
residential.

48. Take part in 
Howard Day to 
celebrate the history 
of our school. 

49. Listen to live 
music by visiting 
musicians or a school 
trip. 

2. Have your art work 
displayed in the 
classroom or corridor.


